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Dear Parents and Friends 

Mother’s Day 

We hope that all of the Oakville 

mums had a wonderful day on 

Sunday and were spoilt by their 

children. 

Thank you to Mrs Macklin and her band of 

P&C helpers for organising a wonderful 

Mother’s Day Stall on Thursday 8 May. 

 

 

Ridges Cross Country 

Well done to all Oakville students who 

represented our school at the Ridges Cross 

Country on Friday 9 May. Special 

congratulation to William C, Lola C and 

Madison C who will now be competing at the 

Sydney West Cross Country carnival to be held 

on Thursday 26 June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ridges PSSA Competition 

Good luck to all students who will 

represent Oakville Public School in 

Newcombe Ball, Football (Soccer), 

Rugby League and Netball in the 

Ridges PSSA interschool competition. We know 

that you will represent Oakville Public School 

with pride. Round 1 of the competition will 

commence on Friday 16 May and the 

competition will continue during term 2 and 

term 3.  

 

 

 

 

A quality education in a caring environment 
46 Ogden Road, Oakville,  NSW   2765              
oakville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Web:  Oakville-p.schools.nsw.gov.au Ph:  4572 3142         Fax:  4572 3822 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Fri 16 May 

Year 2 Brewongle Excursion 

PSSA Round 1 

Last day - Stewart House Envelopes  

Mon 19 May ES1 Gymnastics  

Fri 23 May 

PSSA Round 2 

K-2 Disco 5.00pm - 6.30pm 

3-6 Disco 7.00pm -  8.30pm 
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Stage 1 Brewongle Excursion 

Our Year 1 students attended Brewongle 

Environmental Education Centre on Monday 

12 May. The students had a wonderful time 

and certainly learnt a lot during the excursion. 

Our Year 2 students are looking forward to 

attending on Friday 16 May. Thank you to Mrs 

Holman for organising the excursion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Semester 1 Student Reports 

Student reports for Semester 1 will 

be sent home to families on 

Thursday 3 July 2025. The 

Department of Education has 

changed some guidelines regarding student 

reports which will become effective from 

Semester 1 2025. Please note, when you 

receive your child’s progress report, the format 

of the report will differ slightly compared to 

previous reports. If you have any questions 

regarding your child’s progress report, please 

contact your child’s teacher.  

Winter School Uniform 

All students are now required to wear 

full Winter Uniform, including a school 

hat. 

Please note, all students should be wearing 

black shoes to school and correctly coloured 

socks. Brightly coloured shoes and black socks 

are not part of our school uniform.  

Girls Winter Uniform 

Boys Winter Uniform 

 

 

Option 1 

• Winter tunic 

• yellow blouse 

• green stockings 

• black shoes 

• white socks 

(optional) 

• school wide 

brimmed hat 

• either school jacket 

• green scarf 

(optional) 

Option 2 

• green long pants or 

green tailored 

shorts  

• yellow blouse or 

school long/short 

sleeved polo 

• black shoes 

• white socks 

• school wide 

brimmed hat 

• either school jacket 

Option 1 

• long grey cargo 

pants 

• school long/short 

sleeved polo shirt 

• black shoes 

• grey socks 

• school wide 

brimmed hat 

• either school jacket 

• green scarf 

Option 2 

• grey cargo shorts 

• school long/short 

sleeved polo shirt 

• black shoes 

• grey socks 

• school wide 

brimmed hat 

• either school jacket 

• green scarf 

(optional) 
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P&C Election Day Barbecue 

Thank you to the wonderful P&C and parent 

volunteers who helped out at our election Day 

barbecue. The P&C raised over $1800 on the 

day. We appreciate the support of the Oakville 

community. 

School Works 

Some school improvements have 

started at Oakville Public School 

and some new projects will 

commence soon. Please be aware that changes 

may need to be made to our school grounds 

during the time that the works are being 

completed.  

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2026 

We have started taking 

Kindergarten enrolments for 

2026. If you have a child who 

will be enrolling in Kindergarten for 2026, 

please assist us by completing an online 

enrolment form or forms are available from 

the office. Please bring your child’s birth 

certificate/passport, immunisation documents 

and proof of address with you. Your assistance 

in this matter helps with planning for 2026. If 

you are aware of a family in the area who has 

a child who will be enrolling in Kindergarten 

for 2026, please ask them to contact the school 

office. 

Ron Burton 

Rel Principal  

 

Stewart House Donation Drive 

The Stewart House Donation Drive 

envelopes were sent home last week 

to each family.  If you would like to 

enter into the draw for a $4,000 gift 

voucher, simply fill out your details on the 

envelope and enclose a minimum of $2.00 

donation or scan the front of the envelope to 

enter online and return envelopes to the 

school office by Friday 16 May, 2025. 

Stewart House is the charity of choice for NSW 

Public Education. This is their major annual 

fundraising event. Stewart House provides 

activities to promote social and emotional 

competence and develop independence in self-

care skills and resilience to disadvantaged 

children in New South Wales.  Students are 

also provided with health services including 

optometric, audiometric, dental and medical 

screening. 

SRC Newsletter 

The SRC newsletter is coming 

back soon! If your child has 

achieved something special 

outside of school for sport or 

engaging with the local 

community, please send in photos and a little 

blurb explaining what the achievement is. For 

example; if their sport team has progressed to 

the next level, if they were represented at the 

Hawkesbury show, if they danced at an 

Eisteddfod, etc. The photos and blurb will 

appear in the SRC newsletter. We’re looking 

forward to seeing all the achievements which 

Oakville students have accomplished. Please 

send the photos and blurb by Monday 23 June 

2025 via email with the subject being 

“Attention Mrs Hand” to this address:  

oakville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.  

Thank you, from the SRC and Mrs Hand 

mailto:oakville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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